
 

Our Ref: JP/AH/JAS/Y11Prom 

 

 

27th June 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are delighted to share details of the 2024 leavers Year 11 Prom.  The Year 11 Prom will take 

place on Wednesday 17th July 2024 at Grand Station starting at 7.00pm and finishing at 

11.30pm.  It is vital parents/carers and pupils arrange transport to and from the venue prior to 

the event. 

 

We suggest pupils start arriving from 6.30pm and the Grand Station postcode is WV10 OBF. 

 

Food will be available for students in the form of a hot buffet, if there are specific dietary 

requirements, please let us know by Wednesday 3rd July 2024 by contacting Mr Hill (Assistant 

Headteacher) on 01902 558222 or email postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk. 

 

We are excited to be able to help the pupils enjoy and remember their time with us. If you have 

any other questions regarding Prom please get in touch. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr J Phillips 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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